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From Editor-in-Chief 

Dear Readers,
You’ve just turned over the last page of the regular 

issue of Siberian Journal of Oncology.  All papers 
accepted for publication in this issue are presented 
in English. 

The participants of the 22-nd International Charles 
Heidelberger Symposium on Cancer Research, the 
leading researchers from Russia and other countries 
are the authors of these papers. 

I hope that the papers presented in this issue will 
prove to be interesting and useful, will serve as an 
occasion for new scientific discoveries. 

With best regards,
Prof. E.L. Choynzonov

Editor-in-Chief
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